Tara Hall

From: Johnson, Kay <kay.rjohnson@dhhs.nc.gov>
Sent: Friday, September 30, 2022 2:54 PM

To: RentalHelp

Subject: RE: [External] NCHFA: 2023 QAP Public Hearing

This message was sent securely using Zix®

Hi Tara,

We had two DHHS Public Comments to the 2023 QAP, one on 9/26/2022 DHHS-Tracy Pakornawat, and the second,
9/28/2022, Senior Services, Diana Baker.

We made an error in the information we shared with these folks, in stead of asking for 10% Fully Accessible units, we
should have asked for the following in reference to:

Section IV, F, 3:

3. UNITS FOR THE MOBILITY IMPAIRED Five percent (5%) of all units in new construction projects must meet the
accessibility standards as defined in Appendix B (incorporated herein by reference). THESE UNITS ARE IN ADDITION TO
MOBILITY IMPAIRED UNITS REQUIRED BY FEDERAL AND STATE LAW (INCLUDING BUILDING CODES). If laws or codes do
not require mobility impaired units for a project, a total of 20232 QUALIFIED ALLOCATION PLAN 23 of 36 ten percent
(10%) of the units must be fully accessible. Units for the mobility impaired should be available to all tenants who would
benefit from their design and are not necessarily reserved under the Targeting Program requirements of subsection
(F)(45).

We are asking for ALL 10% Type A units to be constructed with curbless showers.
Hoping we can amend these two comments and this also serve as my comment to the 2023 QAP as well.
Also, the web site was down quite a while, will you all extend public comment time to address this?

Thanks so much for your consideration and assistance.

Kay Johnson, MSW

Targeting Program Supervisor

NC Division of Aging & Adult Services

NC Department of Health and Human Services

919-616-3051
Fax: 1-888-524-7121
kay.r.johnson@dhhs.nc.gov

693 Palmer Drive-Taylor Building
2101 Mail Service Center
Raleigh, NC 27699-2101
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Find a COVID-19 vaccine location near you at MySpot.nc.gov.
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Email correspondence to and from this address is subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be
disclosed to third parties.

Unauthorized disclosure of juvenile, health, legally privileged, or otherwise confidential information, including
confidential information relating to an ongoing State procurement effort, is prohibited by law. If you have received this e-
mail in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete all records of this e-mail.

From: Tara Hall <tshall@nchfa.com> On Behalf Of RentalHelp
Sent: Thursday, September 22, 2022 11:26 AM
Subject: [External] NCHFA: 2023 QAP Public Hearing

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify. Send all suspicious email as an attachment to
Report Spam.
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The 2023 QAP Public Hearing will be held Wednesday, September 28, 2022 at 1:30 pm.
The Public Hearing will be held in a hybrid format both virtually and in-person at the Agency.
Participants will be provided the opportunity to comment during the hearing.

If you wish to attend in-person, please RSVP by replying to Kimberly Bryant, kabryant@nchfa.com, no later than close of
business Monday, September 26, 2022. Seating is limited.

Microsoft Teams meeting

Join on your computer, mobile app or room device
Click here to join the meeting

Meeting ID: 231 842 571 636

Passcode: qw8WU5

Download Teams | Join on the web

Or call in (audio only)
+1323-433-2154,851915826# United States, Los Angeles

Phone Conference ID: 851 915 826#




